
 

 

Bulletin – June 25 and 26, 2022 

Dear Parishioners and Friends of St. Teresa’s Parish 

On June 23, 2022 your St. Teresa’s Parish Steering Committee was informed by Ernst 

and Young, the Court Appointed Monitor, that our tender for the purchase of St. 

Teresa’s Church and adjoining structures was accepted subject to Court approval.  

Over the coming months the Committee will work with the Monitor to conclude this 

transaction so that your corporation – St. Teresa’s Mundy Pond Corporation – will 

obtain ownership of the church property.  

We are delighted with this outcome and we want to take this opportunity to express our 

appreciation to all those involved in this process during the last number of months. 

It is abundantly clear that this was a community effort and would not have been possible 

without the overwhelming enthusiasm, participation and generous financial support of 

St. Teresa’s Parish parishioners and friends throughout the country. Also, the guidance 

and support provided by your Redemptorists community is very much appreciated.  And 

a thank you to all the volunteers who are involved and contributed to the success of this 

challenging campaign. We are very grateful to you and you should all be proud of your 

achievement.  

Your Parish Pastoral Council, Committees, Parish Clergy, St. Vincent de Paul and 

Knights of Columbus Council – #7702 look forward to continuing to join with you on 

planning and participating in activities which will enrich and sustain our Parish 

community.  Your continued participation and support of this Parish will be very 

important as we go forward in continuing to establish a very blessed faith community.  

Again, thank you very much for your support and we will continue to work on your 

behalf.   

 

St. Teresa’s Parish Committees 


